
Public Attendance at Board Meetings Statement  
Read by Board Secretary after Treaty Acknowledgement.  

  
Community members are present at this evening’s meeting of the City of Spruce Grove Library Board.   
  
Thank you for your interest in the Spruce Grove Public Library.  
  
In addition to adhering to the SGPL Public Code of Conduct and Respect in the Workplace Policy which 
you previously received, I remind you that community members are not permitted to:  
 

• participate in the meeting in any capacity other than a silent observer  

• make unauthorized recordings or take photos while the meeting is in progress  

• communicate with SGPL Administration or individual Trustees while the meeting is in progress 
which includes any electronic messaging   

  
I now turn the Board meeting back to the Chair.  

  
 

  


